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I Oppose this bill and urge others to oppose this. People in the state of Oregon have 

been increasingly financially streched thin and the impact of these new taxes will be 

detrimental to many as well as disproportionally effecting the LGBTQIA+ community, 

people of color, and the undocumented members of our communities. People who 

are barely making ends meet with be pushed over the edge by these taxes, and force 

families out on the streets. Please vote no on more taxes for everyday Oregonians.  


